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Thank you! 

For 10 years of Service 

Bob Buchanan 
Property Manager 

 

Michelle Roddell 
Office Manager 

 Thank you, Rene Diaz! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

20 years of faithful service to CCTH  
Courtesy guard and manager of our courtesy 

guard program.   We appreciate you! 

Need a hostess gift?   

Country Club Towne Homes Com-
munity Cookbook fits the bill!  
Just $15 and available in the Of-
fice. 100 tried and true recipes 
from our neighborhood cooks.  Get 
one today for the cooks in your 
family! 

Employee Christmas Bonus 

Let’s show appreciation for our maintenance 
and courtesy guard employees.  Make contri-

butions payable to C.C.T.H. (with a memo 
reference “XMAS “), place in a sealed 

envelope and leave at the courtesy gate or the 
manager’s office by December 13th, 2024 for 
disbursement on their Christmas paycheck. 

($50 per owner suggested)  
Your contributions will be greatly appreciated 
by the employees who serve our community 

all year long.  

Merry Christmas!  Happy Hanukkah!  Happy New Year!    

2025 CCTH Committee Chairs 
Architectural:  Phyllis Pruett #59 

Budget/Finance:  Leon McNinch #25 
Grounds:  Garnett Brooks #118 

Insurance:  Jay Wheless #70 
Lake:  Carolyn Motes #61 

Welcome:  Carol Kirkland #88 

THANK YOU ALL! 

Saratoga Wall Landscape Project on Hold 

Due to prolonged drought and anticipated  
Stage 3 water restrictions, plant installation 

along the Saratoga Wall is on hold. 


